
Washington Energy Committee 
February 2014 

  
Present: Al Krygeris, Johanna Young and Andrew Hatch 
  
• There was no meeting in December due to snowstorm. We will not hold a 

March meeting as Johanna will be out-of-town and we will have just 
met for Town Meeting that week. 

• Upcoming conferences: the Local Energy Conference is to take place the 
second Saturday in April in Concord. Al and Andrew will attend. 
Johanna has a conflict with the date and cannot attend. Al and Andrew 
will update her after the meeting. 

• Discussed which questions we will put in our survey for Town Meeting. 
Johanna will type up a draft and send to Andrew for final revisions 
and production. Andrew also volunteered to put some pictures and 
statistics about town energy savings from the solar panel on a display 
for town meeting. He suggested we also put the mission statement at 
the top. Johanna will email a copy of our mission statement to him. 
Johanna will also ask the Planning Board for responses to questions 
about energy on the recent town survey. 

• Al and Andrew will get some prizes for the raffle. Al will go through last 
year’s report to pull out statistics about energy expenditures. 

• Our next meeting will be at the Town Hall at 7 p.m., April 10th. 
  
Respectfully submitted by, 
  
Johanna Young, Secretary Pro Temps 


